
 

Metropolitan Taxicab Commission 

May 15, 2024 @ 10:00 am 

Commission Headquarters, 2628 Delmar, Via Zoom 

 

Members present: Chairman: McNutt, Commissioners Satz, Asfaw-late, Osho, Rudawsky, Vianello, 

and Golde 

Absent:                            

  

Legal Department:          Charles Billings 

 

AGENDA & MINUTES 

 

 

• The Meeting was called to order by Chairman McNutt at 10:04 AM and the roll was called: 

Commissioner Satz-present, Commissioner Asfaw-present, Commissioner Osho-present, 

Commissioner Rudawsky-Present, Commissioner Vianello-Present, Commissioner Golde-present 

and Chairman McNutt – Present. A quorum being found the meeting began. 

 

• Chairman McNutt moved to approve the May 15, 2024, agenda. The motion was moved by 

Commissioner Asfaw and second by Commissioner Rudawsky, Previous roll was used and the 

May 20, 2024, Agenda was approved.  

 

•  Chairmen McNutt called to approve the April 2, 2024, Minutes the motion was moved by 

Commissioner Rudawsky and was second by Commissioner Satz previous roll was used. 

• The next meeting was scheduled for June 26, 2024, at 10:00 AM via Zoom.  

  

NEW BUSINESS 

• CCN Applications: 

Dukes Premium Transportation, LLC 

DBSE Premium Transportation 

Black Star Premium Transportation  

A Represenitive from all 3 Applicants was present.  

Commissioner Rudawsky asked if all 3 applicants were applying for 1 permit each and the 

answer was yes, and that more paperwork be sent with the applications. 

 Roll was called, Commissioner Satz-yes, Commissioner Osho-yes, Commissioner Rudawsky-

yes, Commissioner Vianello-yes, Commissioner Golde-yes, and Chairman McNutt-yes, 

Commissioner Asfaw-yes and the applications were approved.  

 

DIRECTORS COMMENTS- The director invited the commissioners to see our new office.  

 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS-None 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

  

• With no need for an Executive session and no more on the agenda, Chairman McNutt moved to 

end the meeting at 10:23 AM Commissioner Osho second the move the previous roll was used 

and the meeting was adjourned.  

 



 

 
Minutes were interpreted from an audio recording of the meeting by Sandy Page 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 


